YAL

VIRTUE

BASEBALL CLUB

Be a Part of the Virtue Baseball Club this Summer!

Join a growing group of families from throughout the Lake Country and greater Milwaukee area
who seek to honor Christ by encouraging our sons and families to heroically live out virtues
through the sport of baseball.

This summer, the tradition of promoting excellence, creating a fun environment, and building
strong bonds of friendship through the sport of baseball continues in a new Virtue Baseball Club
for boys from K5 through high school! No previous playing experience is required.

Registration is open for T-ball (K5), coach-pitch (1st/2nd grade), or player-pitch (3rd-12th
grade). To sign up or for more information visit www.VirtueBaseball.com or contact Josh
Demeter at clubdirector@virtuebaseball.com. Registration closes March 31.

Virtue Baseball Club is an apostolate of the Men of Christ movement.



